
 

 

South West Wiltshire Area Board – 13 June 2012  

Chairman’s Announcement 

 

‘There have been some changes to the Community Area Grants system for 2012/13; 

for the first time small grants of up to £350 are available to any group for projects 

that are aimed at building a stronger community.  You don’t have to be a formal 

group with a constitution and the application process is simplified; find out more at 

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/council/areaboards/areaboardscommunitygrantsscheme.

htm or contact Stephen Harris, Community Area Manager, on 01722 434211 for 

more information. 

Standard grants are still available as before; we are now in a new financial year so 

please encourage your local community groups and organisations to bring projects 

forward.  Awards will be made at each area board meeting as funds allow.  Please 

remember the application deadline is usually around 4 weeks before meetings.’ 

 


